
PARENT 
VOLUNTEERS 

PAC Is needing parent 

volunteers to help with hot 

lunch 1-2 times per month 

from 11am-12pm.  If you 

are able to help please 

email us at 

newtonelementarypac@gm

ail.com or speak with you 

child’s classroom teacher  

DECEMBER 2022 

Newton Elementary PAC is 

on Instagram. Give us a 

follow  

 

CONTACT PAC 
EMAIL: newtonelementarypac@gmail.com  

Upcoming Events 

Dec 2–Little Caesars Pizza Hot Lunch 

Dec 6– PAC Meeting 5-6pm 

Dec 14-PAC Popcorn Day 

Thanks to your support PAC 

was able to give each division 

$100 in classroom funds for 

teachers to purchase items 

they need for their classroom.  

This money was raised from 

hot lunches and PAC fundrais-

ers 

Newton Families please register with 

Munch a Lunch. Munch a Lunch will be 

used for all PAC fundraisers/hot lunches. If 

you require assistance please email PAC 

HOW TO REGISTER: 

Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/newton   

Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). 
The system will guide you through 

After adding your children, click the green “Order 
Lunch!” button to order 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access 
your account. 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/newton

